

July 2022

A Message from Family Council

New to the Bennett? Naturally you're wondering how the best care is provided to your family members but don't know who to ask and what to ask? Wondering who the Family Council is? We are you. Our parents, brothers and sisters are also residents at the Bennett Centre. We meet over Zoom for a half hour one evening per month to discuss and share all sorts of news, concerns, the new building, and so on without Bennett Centre staff in attendance. Please join us. Discover the value of being involved! Email us to get added to the circulation list. Also join our Facebook - search for "The Bennett Family".

The next 'Special' Family Council meeting is Thursday July 28 2022, 6:00 pm. It will be a BBQ at the Bennett garden. Please RSVP. Please join us!

Neil & Rick

Co-Chairs, Bennett Centre Family Council

e: bennettcentrefamilycouncil@gmail.com

fb: Join us on our Facebook Group

w: Bennett Centre Family Council Website

New Board Chair Announcement



We would like to extend a warm welcome to our new Board Chair, Céline Moore, PhD. Céline is a bilingual resident of Georgetown with over 20 years' executive level leadership experience in early-stage biotechnology companies, as well as not-for-profit and publicly funded organizations. She brings to the Bennett Village Board her extensive experience in research and development, contract negotiation, licensing and legal affairs as well as research infrastructure management

IFP Reader's Choice Diamond 1st Place Award



We were pleased to announce that Bennett Centre were this year's IFP Reader's Choice 'DIAMOND' award winner in the Nursing Home/Long Term Care Centre category in Halton Hills. We would like to express our sincere gratitude to our families, staff, and supporters for taking the time to nominate us. This is a significant milestone and a great honor to be recognized by the community as a leader in this category.



Visitor Reminder

Friendly reminder that masks must be worn throughout the entire duration of your indoor visit. Please do not bring food for yourself during your visits, as it will require you to remove your mask for consumption. They are not required for outdoor visits at this time.

'Cruising for Care' Classic Car Fundraiser



We wanted to say a big thankyou to all who came out and supported our first annual 'Cruising for Care' Classic Car Fundraiser, on Father's Day. It was a huge success, we raised over \$5000 to go towards our residents' programs and equipment. It was such a successful event, that we are planning another 'Cruising for Care' Classic Car Fundraiser for the Fall. More information coming soon!!



Visit our website at www.bennettvillage.ca